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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject: Objection to Current major development building proposal of St Aloysius
College

Dear Councillors,

As a resident of North Sydney T wish to object to the current major redevelopment of the school
in our neighbouring district of Kirribilli.

At present the school is at maximum capacity of 1250 students and 329 staff most of whom do
not live in the area. The school is planning to spend $80million and declares they do not see an

increase in enrolments. Sydney is growing in
population so there will be demand in the future. We need a CAP on numbers for any
redevelopment, future schools need to be built where the population resides.

The design needs more parking than the 19 spaces provided currently. While most teachers use
public transport, teachers are seen during the day swapping their car spaces on nearby streets to
avoid parking fines. No additional parking is proposed.

The design also needs more drop off (kiss n ride ) areas for parents which could be designed with
the Upper Pitt Street building planned for demolition. The Queenwood School in Mosman’s
drop off area at the top of Queen Street May be a useful model.

Construction is due to start at the end of 2018 without adequate community consultation or
explanation of how it will co-ordinate with the Loreto developments over the coming years.

I would appreciate your consideration of these concerns.

Kind regards
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